Admissions

Pre-school places are open to every family in the community. Registration forms can be collected in person or downloaded from our website at happykidsnewbury.com. Once a completed form has been received a space will be reserved for your child ready for your required start date. Children can start anytime throughout the term, but any funding you are eligible for will not start until the term after their birthday. 
Important – if your child attends another pre-school or nursery, we ask that you let us know.

Visits and first day

We welcome and encourage families to visit with their child to meet the staff and familiarise themselves with the setting, the half term before they are due to start with us. You will need to stay for the duration of this visit. Appointments for visits are required and can be arranged by calling and speaking to Kim Whelehan or Sarah Fenemore on 0163545879. We have been trying to arrange visits for after 3pm in response to the ongoing Covid situation, however if this is not possible we will endeavour to find a time that is convenient for you. 
A child who is tense or unhappy will be not be able to play and learn properly, so it is important for parents and pre-school staff to work together to help the child to feel confident and secure in the group.  It takes longer for some children than for others and parents should not feel worried if their child takes a while to settle.

Please note, in response to the ongoing pandemic parents are asked to wait outside when dropping off and collecting their children. A member of staff will greet you and the gate and support your child to transition into the setting. This has proven to be effective in encouraging positive transitions into the setting with children settling quicker and encouraging independence. 

 
 


